
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22 April 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Student Support Team Update 
 

Stay at Home, Protect the NHS, Save Lives. 
 
First and foremost, the Student Support Team and I hope that you and your families are all well and 
managing to cope during these very challenging times. We have certainly missed seeing your child 
over the last few weeks and think of them often. 
  
I just wanted to send this email to reassure you and your child that even though we are not physically 
at school at the moment, we will be doing everything we possibly can to support you both during this 
unusual time. 
  
You might find the following website a useful source of information. BBC Bitesize have produced a 
variety of lessons, articles and websites to help support you: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zh9v382 
  
We will no doubt be in touch again towards the end of Term 5 to outline plans moving forward. These 
plans will obviously depend upon further national announcements regarding lockdown 
and arrangements for schools.   
  
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to speaking with you soon.  
 
Stay safe, 
 
Bella Wilson and the Student Support Team 
SENCO 
Broadoak Academy 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zh9v382

